
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE � 
1900 CRYSTAL DRIVE 
9.9.2019 - 9.15.2019 

We are excited to announce the demolition activities at 1900 Crystal 
Drive are complete and therefore we will be removing the temporary 
covered walkway along Crystal Drive and reopening the sidewalk. 

In order to do so, for one week, starting September 9th through 
September 15th the covered walkway along the West side of 
Crystal Drive will be closed. No vehicular traffic will be affected. 

Thank you for your patience. We will continue to communicate with 
you as construction progresses. Stay tuned! 

IMAGINE THE 
POSSIBILITIES



1900
CRYSTAL DR.

1801
S BELL ST.1800

S BELL ST.

1901
S BELL ST.

MARRIOTT

BELOW 
GRADE 
ACCESS

18TH ST.

C
L
O

S
E

D

C
R

Y
S

T
A

L
 D

R
.

20TH ST.

20TH ST.

S
.B

E
L
L
 S

T.

CLOSED

CLOSED

220
S 20TH ST.2001

ROUTE 1

Vehicular Direction Pedestrian Direction

Motorcycle Parking

Sidewalk Closure

C
L
O

S
E

D


